
 

MONDAY MESSENGER 
March 30, 2020 
office@stpaulsfranklin.org 
spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org 
www.stpaulsfranklin.org – church/school website 
 
 

DISTANCE LEARNING:  With the guidelines put in place by Governor Evers, St. Paul's distance learning is 
allowed to continue as planned.  We will continue to provide materials for pick up and drop off on Mondays 
during normal school hours, as set forth by your child’s teacher.  Please have only 1 person enter the building 
to pick up and drop off.  If you need items "delivered" to your car, please contact us before or when you 
arrive.   
 
VIRTUAL “KEEPING SPIRITS UP” WEEK:  How about some fun?  Most students enjoy Spirit Week during the 
school year.  To put a twist on this unusual school year let's do a "Keeping Spirits Up" Week starting Monday, 
March 30th.  You don't have to be a student to participate :)  All the choices for the days are chosen so that 
you are NOT buying things to "dress up". How do you participate? Well, there are a couple of ways.  You may 
take a photo and post it to our PTO Facebook page or email it to Mr. Schulmeister at 
nschulmeister@stpaulsfranklin.org for us to share.  This means that by sending us photos you are allowing us 
to publicly use these pictures.  There will not be a "class winner" or any other prize, but just something for us 
to do and enjoy as a St. Paul's Family.  Okay, so what are the days? 
 

Monday (Mar 30) - Crazy Hair Day 
Tuesday (Mar 31) - Silly Shirt/Outfit Day 
Wednesday (Apr 1) - Pajama Day  
Thursday (Apr 2) - Favorite Pet Day (take a picture with your favorite pet, could be real or fake) 
Friday (Apr 3) - Hornet Day/Missing St. Paul's Day 
 

ST. PAUL’S IN THE COMMUNITY:  We had quite a large stockpile of disinfecting wipes and hand sanitizer here 
at school.  We went through everything, keeping a good supply for our use and the rest we have donated to 
local hospitals. 
 
SIX FLAGS READ TO SUCCEED:  *NEW THIS YEAR: You will enter your child’s reading log online!  Please log all 
reading NO LATER than Thursday, April 9th.  Log in at: www.sixflags.com/books .  St. Paul’s school code is 
9A9CE.  Six Flags in Gurnee, IL is again offering FREE park/waterpark tickets to all students in grades K5-6 who 
complete 360 min. (6 hours) of recreational reading.  This could be reading done in books, magazines, 
newspapers, eBooks or comic books.  
.  
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